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KENT PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 2016 
A Community of Learners – Knowing and Growing Our Students 

 

N
o 
11                   TERM TWO                             Thursday, 9

th
 June, 2016 

 

Friday  10
th

  June  PREP NURSERY RHYME DRESS UP DAY and AFTERNOON                                                   

                                                                  CONCERT 2.15PM TO 3.15PM 

Thursday 16
th

 June  Year 5/6 Winter Sport – Day 2 

Wednesday 22
nd

   June  P to 6 BUSHDANCE EVENING - 6.00PM – 7.30PM   P to 6 FAMILIES                               

Thursday  23
rd

  June  REPORTS HOME  

Friday  24
th

  June  J.S.C. COMMUNITY PYJAMA DAY  

 

DIVISION CROSS COUNTRY RESULTS 

On the 3
rd

 of June selected students went to the Knox Athletics Track to compete in the division cross country. It was a 

sunny day. Everyone competed and did their best.  

Congratulations to all going on to regionals: Tahlee Farrell, Jack Thomas, Owen Cunningham and Talia Allen. 

Big thanks to Mr Johnston for organising the day and the parents for driving and supporting us.   By Jorja Porta 

 OUTSTANDING RESULTS 
Talia Allen 1st 

Tahlee Farrell  8th  

Jack Thomas 9th 

Owen Cunningham 11th 

Jorja Porta  18th 

Jett Williams  21st 

Charlie Brady 22nd 

Olivia Roche 22nd 

Logan Forster 23rd 

Harrison Congreve  25th 

Liam Dickinson  30th 

Thomas Hardman  34th  

Trinity Pierce 34th  

Riley Harris 35th 

WELL DONE to the students who represented Kent Park. We are extremely proud of you!
 

PYJAMA DAY – FRIDAY 24th JUNE 
The  Junior School Council invites students to wear their 

favourite winter pyjamas and dressing gowns on the last 

day of term. Gold coin donations collected will help less 

privileged Victorian families with the provision of school 

clothing and footwear through the State School’s Relief 

Program. PLEASE ENSURE THAT THE CHILDREN 

WEAR WARM WINTER PJs on the day, with a 

dressing gown or jacket to wear outside of the 

classrooms. 

 
 

BALES OF HAY FOR SALE 
If anyone is interested in buying a bale of hay for $16.00, 

please pay at the office prior to June 22
nd

 and pick up on 

the 23
rd

 June (after Kent Park Bush Dance). 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY REMINDER – As the winter 

weather sets in please be reminded that if using a child 

safe thermos for lunches it can only contain lukewarm 

soups or foods

 

 

Excursion/Incursion Notices Sent Home – Please read carefully and ensure deadline dates are met 
Year Date of  Event Incursion/Excursion/Event Due Date 
Prep     

Year 1    

Year 2    

Year 3    

Year 4    

Year 5 Thursday, 16th June Winter Sport – Day 2 Monday, 13th June 

Year 6 Thursday, 16th June 

Friday, 17th June 

Winter Sport – Day 2 

First Aid Course 
Monday. 13th June 

OVERDUE  

F to 6 Wednesday 22nd June  Bush Dance Incursion  Friday 17th June 
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YEARS 5/6 WINTER SPORT REPORT 
Girls’ Volleyball B 

On the 31
st
 of May, Kathryn Dalla Valle, Sophie Evans, Kyla McMahon, Alexis Homewood, Bella Crane, Olivia Roche, 

Lauren Coulston, and myself participated in Volleyball team B and we played at St Jude’s.  

First game we played against The Basin unfortunately we lost. Second game we played against Lysterfield and we won. 

Last game we played against St Andrews and we drew. Thank you Mrs Pierce and Mr J for coaching us and Mr J for 

organising the day, also thanks to the parents and teachers for supporting us.  

By Jemma Partridge and Kyla Mc Mahon 
 

Girls’ T-ball  
On Tuesday the 31

st
 of May, some year 4 and 5 girls, Zoe, Emma, Pearl, Trisha, Tahlee, Charlotte, Amy and Freya went 

to Gilbert Park to play Day 1 of  T-ball. The girls B team played 3 games of t-ball. The first game was up against 

Lysterfield and we lost. The second game was up against Mountain Gate.  It was a nail-biting game.  Technically we lost 

but we won because the other team had boys in it. The last game was against Kent Park A and we played well but 

unfortunately we lost. We all had a great time and played really well. We would like to thank Mrs Moore and Mrs 

Douglas for coaching us and thankyou to Mr Johnson for organising the day. We can’t wait for day 2!        

By Zoe Christensen and Emma Olofsson 
 

Boys’ T-ball  

On the 31
st
 of May selected students went to Gilbert Park to play 3 games. Our first game we were up against Mountain 

gate. We all played great, the score was 14-3 and we won. Our second game was against Lysterfield, it was a tight game. 

The scores were 14-12, we won. Our last game was against St Jude’s, we were both undefeated. We played great but we 

lost 11-14. Overall our team put in 110% we ended up 2
nd

. We would like to thank Mrs Moore and Mrs Douglas for 

coaching us and Mr J for organising the day.  
 

Girls’ Volleyball  

On the 31
st
 of May, we went to St Jude’s for the Girls’ Volleyball C team. We won against Lysterfield and Kent Park A 

but drew with Regency Park. We would like to thank Mr. J and Mrs Pierce for organising and coming along to score. 

By Emma Beckwith and Holly Sauter 
 

Boys’ Volleyball  

On the 31 of May the boys’ volleyball went to St. Jude’s to play Volleyball. 

The boys A team lost 2 out of 3 games losing to Lysterfield and Regency park. The boys B team won 2 out of 3 playing to 

St. Andrew’s and Lysterfield. Over all we had an awesome day and we would like to thank Mr. J for organising the day 

and Ms. Pierce for coaching. 

By Jayven McKean and Callum Power 
 

Girls’ A Soccer  

On the 31
st
 of May selected students went to Milpera Reserve to participate in a three rounds of soccer games. We started 

off with a close loss to Lysterfield with a score of 2– nil. Then followed by another 2 losses to Mountain Gate and 

Regency Park with scores of 8 – nil and 4- nil. After 3 unfortunate losses it was a fantastic day. The team all worked 

really well together and we will be back to fight again in round 2. Thank you to Mr Martin for coaching and umpiring us, 

Mr Johnson for organising the day and friends and family for watching and supporting us. Thank you for listening to the 

5/6 sports  

By Rylee Bolejko and Taya McNeill 
 

Soccer Team 

On Tuesday the 31
st
 of May we went to Milpera Reserve to play soccer. Our first game was against Mountain Gate, we 

fought hard but sadly we lost 4-0. Our second game we played against Lysterfield and we won 3-1. Our final game was 

against Regency Park. They were a tough team but it ended up as a 2 all draw. Special thanks to Mr Martin for coaching 

us and Mr J for organising the day.  

By Jesse Brown and Ben Morgan  
 

Netball B  

On Tuesday the 31
st
 of May the Netball B team played 3 games of netball! Our first game we played against Mountain 

Gate, as it was our first game we felt energised and ready so we came out with a score of 23-8, we won! In our next game 

we played against Lysterfield once again we won, 24-2. For our final game we played against St. Judes. It was out 

toughest game yet but luckily we won by 2 points as the score was 9-7 leaving us undefeated! We would like to thank Mr 

for organising the day, Mrs. Bennet for umpiring our games and Mrs Cross for coaching us, we’re looking forward to the 

next round!    By Allee Bortignon and Mylee James 
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Year 5/6 WINTER SPORT REPORT Cont’d 
 

Netball A  

On Tuesday the 31
st
 of May the Girls’ Netball A team played netball. It started as a cold morning, but everyone played 

well. We played 3 games and our first game was against St Andrews. We had a great win 36 -3 to start the day. Our 

second game was against Lysterfield we won 25 -8. Our last game was against St Jude’s. It was our hardest game of all. 

We were down all to the 3
rd

 quarter and had an AMAZING come back in the last quarter winning 13 -9. We all enjoyed 

the day, a big thanks to Mrs Cross for coaching us and Mrs Bennett for umpiring and Mr J for organising the day.  
 

Girls’ Tee-Ball  

On Tuesday the 31
st
 of May the 5/6 Girls Tee-Ball A team went to Gilbert Park to play Tee-Ball. 

We played 3 games. Our first game was against Mountain Gate we lost 14-9 but won by default because they had boys in 

their team. Our second game was against Lysterfield. We lost 14-6. Our last game was against Kent Park Girls B. We 

won 14-11.Thank you Mr J for organising the day, Mrs Moore and Mrs Douglas for coaching us and the parents who 

came to support us.  

By Mackenzie Procter and Alex Colling. 
 

Football B  

On the 31
st
 of May selected students went to Kings Park to play 3 rounds of football. The first game we lost 7-43 

followed by 2 more losses. Overall we had a great day because everybody tried their best.  Thanks to Miss Lonsdale for 

being our coach and Mr J for organising the day.     

By Emily Cain and Bailey Meyers 
 

Football A 

On the 31
st
 of May the Football A Boys team played 3 games of football. The first game was against Knox Gardens, we 

won 48 to 0. Our 2
nd

 game we played was against The Basin, we won 36 to 27. Our last game of the day was against 

Lysterfield.  It was a tough game but we managed to pull the win 40 to 9. All of us boys where puffed but the day was 

fun. We are all excited for day 2. All of the boys would like to thanks Mr. Martin for umpiring the games and a big thanks 

to Oscar’s Dad for assisting coaching us on the day and for helping out.  

By Troy, Ollie and Liam.  

 

 

This term in Performing Arts the focus is DANCE!   The students have been engaging in Bush Dance lessons with 

Mrs Higgins during Performing Arts sessions. On the 22
nd

 June students are encouraged to dress up in   

Farm/Cowboy/Cowgirl clothing to make the day and night as authentic as possible, eg. jeans, flannel shirts, boots, 

bandanas etc.  As the children have worked hard during Performing Arts classes this term getting to know what 

dancing elements bush dancing requires and the different types of instruments and sounds that the music makes, they 

would love for all families and friends to watch their performance at the special evening event between 6pm and 

7.30pm. 
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Monthly Merit Awards for MAY 2016 
 

  Class Student’s Name Reason 

FH Jet Rushton-Smith 

Yini Chen 

For trying his best always and making a big effort with his learning. 

For her wonderful manners and her positive attitude to learning. 

FJ Ethan Zhang 

Nate Gogarty 

For always having a positive attitude with his learning.  Well done Ethan! 

For consistently showing the 5L’s when sitting on the mat and being a kind 

friend. 

FN Tejai Higgins 

Jayda Lees 

For always being a considerate friend and always trying his best. 

For always having a positive attitude and being willing to help others. 

1B Zali Moore For making a wonderful effort to write an interesting and exciting narrative. 

1D Mitchell King For reading 100 books in his take-home reader.  Well done Mitch! 

2B Meg Phillips For her positive attitude towards her classmates and towards all of her learning. 

2R Mitchell Steers For his positive attitude towards his learning and always trying his best.  Keep it 

up Mitch 

3B Annaleise Rizio For making a great effort in her work.  Keep it up. 

3M Bridget Ellinger For the outstanding effort that she puts into all work tasks.  Well done. 

3W Alex Krawczyk For his consistent effort and positive attitude towards his learning.   

Well done Alex! 

4C Becca Phillips For her enthusiasm and consistent effort to strive to achieve her best in all areas.  

Well done! 

4H Tom McLaren For consistently producing work to a high standard and improving his attentive 

listening skills. 

4K Charlotte 

Antonopoulos 

For her enthusiasm and consistent effort towards her learning.  You are a 

superstar! 

5D Jackson Steers For making a huge effort to improve his classroom effort and attitude. 

5L Kai Radnidge For having a positive attitude towards his learning and always offering to help 

others. 

5M Lexi Jeeves For consistently making great contributions to class discussions this term.   

Well done Lexi! 

5P Kyla McMahon For displaying focused work habits in all tasks and producing quality work.  

Well done Kyla! 

6C Charlotte Lampard For continually asking questions to further improve her learning. 

6H Mylee James For having a terrific attitude and commitment towards her work. 

6M Albie Cunningham For his consistent effort to complete all his work to a high standard. 

Visual 

Arts 

Campbell Black For his friendly nature and his positive approach to everything he does. 

Perf. Arts Taylah Bracher For her consistent enthusiasm during Performing Arts. 

Japanese Charlotte  

Antonopoulos 

For her contagious enthusiasm, consistent effort and great recall of language 

covered. 

Principal Kylie Smith 

Jack Buckley 

For showing maturity and enthusiasm with her approach to learning. 

For showing a positive attitude with his learning. 

 

School Holiday Tennis Clinics 

Where: St Johns Tennis Club, Brenock Park Drive, Ferntree Gully 

When: Wednesday 29th and Thursday 30th June 

Times: 9am-12pm 

Cost: Only $25 per session (limited places available) 

Phone/text: Todd Scoullar - 0412 446 642 

Email: todd@melbournetenniscoaching.com 

mailto:todd@melbournetenniscoaching.com
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Weekly Merit Awards for week ending 27th May, 2016 
  Class Student’s Name Reason 

FH Olivia Killian 

Ashley Thomas 

Brianna Chilcott 

For super writing in her journal writing the sounds she hears.  Great job! 

For her huge effort to start work and finish things on time. 

For her fantastic reading using lots of strategies. 

FJ Ethan Pelletier 

 

Alice McKay 

For his amazing improvement with his reading.  You are starting to sound 

words out.  What a star! 

For being a kind friend in Prep J and doing her best to be a bucket filler.  Well 

done Alice! 

FN Ava MacPherson 

Thomas Steers 

For wonderful spotting of some Lion words in her reading. 

For his wonderful effort with his reading.  Well done Thomas! 

1B Matilda Chessells For making a great effort to write a beginning to her narrative. 

1D Mackenzie Kidd For always contributing to group discussions and having a positive attitude to 

learning. 

2B Vanyo Ivanov For his fantastic commitment and diligence shown towards his home reading. 

2R Ryder Williams For his fantastic use of adjectives in his descriptive writing.  Keep it up Ryder! 

3B Thomas Hardman For making a fantastic effort in his maths work. 

3M Tyler Murray For the extra effort he has put into his work tasks.  Well done. 

3W Chelsea Dozzi For her persistence in her learning and friendly personality.  You are a pleasure 

to teach! 

4C Harrison Procter For his extremely detailed recount about our excursion to Polly Woodside.  

Well done! 

4H Reuben Hogan  

 

For demonstrating enthusiasm and a real love of learning when writing his 

play.   

  4K Coby Barry For settling into Kent Park so well. 

5D Bella Latham For always joining in and sharing her ideas during class learning. 

5L Ethan Meddis For always contributing to class discussions.  Well done Ethan. 

5M Jess Stephens For her bright and bubbly attitude towards her classmates. 

5P Jared Deans For a focused and productive week in completing tasks.  Very please Jared, 

keep it up! 

6C Jayven McKean For his positive attitude to all aspects of school life. 

6H Stavros Sulakvelidze For writing an excellent story without any help from the teacher/ 

6M Jordan Jalowicki For his excellent effort with writing activities. 

Visual 

Arts 

Jack Buckley For your enthusiasm during our units of work with clay.  Well done Jack. 

Japanese Jessika Cree For her enthusiastic use of the Kent Park Japanese website to improve her 

learning. 

Principal Kade James 

Riley Hamilton 

For showing a positive and caring attitude. 

For his super effort with his inquiry learning about ‘radios’. 

 

DANCE FAIR VICTORIA CONTEST for Year 5 

Congratulations to a talented team of Year 5 students who participated on May 27th at Fairhills High.  

 
On Friday the 27

th
 of May, selected grade 5 students competed at Fairhills Dance Fair. In the Solo category, Daisy Gibson 

pulled out a great win and came 1
st
. In the Duo category, Nikita Ryan and Daisy Gibson got the award for Most 

Entertaining Act.  In the Team section, Charli Petersen, Alexis Homewood, Kathryn DallaValle, Olivia Roche, Jess 

Stephens and Lexi Jeeves came 3
rd

. Over all it was a great night.  

Thanks to all the parents that supported us and Mrs Higgins for organizing the event. 
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AN IMPORTANT COMMUNITY THANKYOU  
 

BUNNINGS BARBECUE 

   
A huge thank you to the families and teachers who assisted at the BUNNINGS BARBECUE at Scoresby on Sunday 5

th
 

June. 

Despite the relentless rain throughout the day over a $1000 was raised to assist with the funding of digital technologies 

resources for the Foundation to Year 3 classrooms.  
 

A special thank you to Melanie Buckley for organising this fundraising event. 
 

 

 

SCHOOL COUNCIL IMPORTANT REMINDERS  
 

Community members (to include parents) are reminded not to approach students at school in an effort to “sort out” an 

issue or concern.   

In line with DET requirements we ask that parents discuss concerns with teachers and/or Principal rather than contacting 

other parents, if there is a problem between students. 

 

PREP ENROLMENTS FOR 2017 
If you have a Prep student starting at Kent Park Primary School in 2017 enrolment forms are available at the office for 

submission by June 24
th

, 2016.  The Prep Transition Program commences early Term 3 along with the distribution of 

parent information newsletters and updates. 
 

 

WINTER HEALTH – BEATING THE BUGS – DET INFORMATION JUNE 2016 

 

In Australia, our influenza 'flu' season typically runs from May to October, usually peaking in August. 

It is just not possible to stop all bugs from spreading at school, however, a lot of illnesses can be prevented and 

controlled simply by practicing good hygiene. 
Handy hygiene tips for you and your family 

 Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue when coughing or sneezing 

 Throw used tissues in plastic-lined rubbish bins 

 Wash your hands with soap and water, preferably warm water if available 

 Reduce the spread of germs by avoiding touching your eyes, nose and mouth 

Further information on influenza is available at the Better Health Channel, see: Better Health Channel Flu 
Influenza  

What can you do to prevent the spread of infectious diseases? 

The three main ways of preventing the spread of infection are: 

 
1. Remind your child of effective hygiene methods. 

2. Keep your child home when they are unwell. Your doctor will let you know if your child has an 'excludable' 
condition. You will need to advise the school as soon as possible and keep your child home for the length of time 
that your doctor advises.  

3. Ensure your child's immunisations are up to date.  
 
Do you know when you should keep your child home from school? 

The Department of Health and Human Services outline the minimum period of exclusion from school for various 
infectious diseases. To find out more about the minimum period of exclusion for infectious diseases, see: School 
Exclusion Table.  

 

 

http://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/bhcv2/bhcarticles.nsf/pages/Flu_influenza
http://www.betterhealth.vic.gov.au/bhcv2/bhcarticles.nsf/pages/Flu_influenza
http://ideas.health.vic.gov.au/guidelines/school-exclusion-table.asp
http://ideas.health.vic.gov.au/guidelines/school-exclusion-table.asp
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HEADLICE CHECKS 

We would like to remind parents/guardians to ÂÅ ÖÉÇÉÌÁÎÔ ÁÎÄ ÅÎÓÕÒÅ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄȾÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ ÈÁÉÒ ÉÓ ÃÈÅÃËÅÄ 
regularly.  
It would be appreciated if any evidence of head lice was treated prior to students returning to school for the 
benefit of all fami lies to help  prevent  further outbreaks.  
A few tips for parents: 
 Regularly check the hair (long and short) of all family members  using a fine tooth comb and white hair 

conditioner to help locate the bugs. 
 Tie back and braid long hair and apply a light coat of hair spray daily. 
 Check the nape of the neck for rashes and scratching. 
 All family members to be checked and treated if necessary. 

Guidelines for treating Head Lice 
While children are at school many families will have contact with head lice. The information contained on the website 

below will help you treat and control head lice.  We have also attached a copy of the Department of Health guidelines for 

treating headlice for your information. 

 

www.health.vic.gov.au/headlice 

 
Kent Park Primary School believes the teaching of cyber safety and responsible online behaviour is essential 
in the lives of students and is best taught in partnership between home and school. 
21st century students spend increasing amounts of time online, learning and collaborating. To be safe online 
and to gain the greatest benefit from the opportunities provided through an online environment, students 
need to do the right thing by themselves and others, particularly when  unsupervised Safe and responsible 
behaviour is explicitly taught at school and parents/carers are requested to reinforce this behaviour at home. 
Some online activities are illegal and as such will be reported to police. 
Kent Park Primary School uses the internet and digital technologies as teaching and learning tools. The 
internet and digital technologies are seen as valuable resources to be used responsibly. 
Your child has been asked to agree to use the internet and mobile technologies responsibly at school. 
Parents/carers need to be aware that the nature of the internet is such, that full protection from inappropriate 
content can never be guaranteed. 

REMINDER - OUR SCHOOL ICT ACCEPTABLE USE AGREEMENT FORM was recently sent home to 
be re-signed and returned asap.  The agreement terms are listed below -  

  When I use digital technologies I agree to be a safe, responsible and ethical user at all times, by: 
• Respecting others and communicating with them in a supportive manner; never writing or participating in 
online bullying (such as forwarding messages and supporting others by harmful, inappropriate or hurtful 
online behaviours). 
• Protecting my privacy; not giving out personal details, including my full name, telephone number, address, 
passwords and images. 
• Protecting the privacy of others; never posting or forwarding their personal details or images without their 
consent. 
• Talking to a teacher if I feel uncomfortable or unsafe online, or if I see others participating in unsafe, 
inappropriate or hurtful online behaviours. 
• Carefully considering the content that I upload or post online; as this may be viewed as a personal   
reflection of who I am. 
• Investigating the terms and conditions (such as age restrictions, parental consent requirements). If my 
understanding is unclear I will seek further explanation from a trusted adult. 
• Confirming that I meet the stated terms and conditions; completing the required registration processes with 
factual responses about my personal details. 
• Handling ICT devices with care and notifying a teacher if it is damaged or requires attention. 
• Abiding by copyright and intellectual property regulations. If necessary, I will request permission to use 
images, text, audio and video and cite references. 
• Not interfering with network systems and security, the data of another user or attempting to log into the 
network with a user name or password of another student. 
• Not bringing to school or downloading unauthorised programs, including games. 
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 Definition of Digital Technologies: 

 

This student Acceptable Use Agreement applies to digital technologies, social media tools and learning 
environments established by Kent Park Primary School, accessed by using school owned networks or 
systems, including although not limited to:- 
• School owned ICT devices (e.g. desktops, laptops, printers, scanners) 
• Email and instant messaging 
• Internet and Intranet  
• Social networking sites (e.g. SuperClubsPLUS) 
• Video and photo sharing websites (e.g. Youtube) 
• Class Blogs  
• Wikis (e.g. Wikipedia) 
• Video conferences and web conferences 
 

This Acceptable ICT Use Agreement also applies during school excursions, camps and extra-
curricula activities. 

 

  IMPORTANT School Council and Knox Council 

ROAD SAFETY ALERT and REMINDERS 
 

It is of great concern to local and school community members that a number of parents are consistently breaking basic 

road laws when dropping off and picking up their children, to include 

 Leaving cars unattended in the two minute ‘drop off’ zones in Dobson St  & Greenaway Drive –  

Please note - 

Drivers are not permitted to leave their vehicles in the drop off zones between 3.30pm and 3.45pm and 8.30am and 

9.15am and may only wait a maximum of 2 minutes before moving on 

 Parking too close to corners and driveways 

 Parking on the nature strip and grassed  areas 

 Children crossing  the road without using the patrolled crossing 

 Accessing the school grounds via the staff car park gates 

 Accessing disability parking spaces that are only available for eligible drivers and respecting their right to use 

these spaces legally.  

It is important to note that the Knox Police and Council traffic officers are aware of these unsafe and unlawful practices 

and randomly patrol our school boundaries.   

Our concern is always for the safety of the children and all community members and we ask that drivers abide by the 

traffic rules and carefully and thoughtfully consider the safety and rights of the school community and the neighbours 

and their property in Greenaway Drive and Dobson St. 
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